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As a for a chain of independent movie theatres I would like to make one 
comment/request. I just ask that when looking for information on how changes to this decree would 
affect the industry, please do not just speak with the Presidents and VP’s of the largest theatre 
companies and the owners and lawyers for the studios. Sometimes it seems that the people who 
have their hands and heads deepest into the situation are left on the sideline and the people doing 
the talking aren’t really involved in the nuts and bolts of the theatre business. So please reach out to 
the people who actually do the real work and crunch the actual numbers and understand the little 
things. I guess I am saying if you were thinking about changing the codes and rules on electrical 
systems, don’t just talk to the owner of the Electric Company, talk to the electrician too. 
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